
GENDER SENSITIZATION CELL (GENSEN) 

UNIVERSITY OF LUCKNOW 

In 65th Convocation Week 

                                         Cordially invites you to a 
NAAC 

STUDENTS’ SENSITIZATZATION PROGRAMME 

SPACES 
 

“I heard that not speaking on things just to keep the 

“peace” is actually a trauma response. When you do 

this, you disrespect your boundaries. No matter what, 

keep taking up space and use your voice.” 

 
A Performance by: 

Adamya: The Theatre Group of University 

 
18th January, 2023 (Wednesday) at 12:00 noon 

 

Venue: 

Near Divyang Canteen Quadrangle 
 
 

-RSVP 

GENSEN TEAM 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Accredited A++Grade 



In the 65th convocation week, the Gender Sensitization Cell of the University of Lucknow marked the beginning of its month-

long initiative named "Spaces" with a street play performance by Adamya at the Arts Quadrangle of the University.  It may be 

noted that this GenSen cell was created in 2020 by Ho'ble Vice Chancellor, Prof. Alok Kumar Rai and since its inception the 

cell has been working towards creating Gender equality in the campus.The program has been started to initiate discussions of 

gender-based violence, harassment, and gender equality among the students of the university. In their first event today, the 

theatre group Adamya performed a street play on the theme of intimate partner violence, eve teasing, peer pressure leading to 

violence in relations with the opposite sex, etc. The play was witnessed by over 200 students that had gathered. The performance 

was followed by a discussion among the Gender Sensitization Cell team, the performers and the audience on personal 

experiences with gender based violence. Spectators also shared their doubts about the definitions of gender sexuality sexism. 

The Convenor of the cell Prof. Roli Misra from the Department of Economics and her team comprising Dr. Prashant, Dr. 

Anupama and Dr. Madri answered the audience's questions and encouraged everyone to speak out against any form of injustice 

they see around them. Professor Misra announced that the next program under the same initiative will be held next Wednesday, 

where in students will be able to share their poetry and other creative art forms to discuss the issue of gender equality. 

 

 



 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


